
42nd Annual Meeting Recap 
 
We appreciate all in attendance for our 42nd Iron Blosam Annual Owner’s Meeting. We 
all enjoyed a fabulous fall afternoon up in the mountains.  
 
Bob Bonar, Snowbird Resort COO, presented an update on the ongoing and future 
growth plans at Snowbird. He thanked the Iron Blosam Owners, Staff and Board of 
Directors for their commitment in maintaining and improving the Iron Blosam over the 
years. He also thanked the Owners for being loyal Snowbird patrons.  
 
Following the candidate presentations, Bob Peterson, chairman of the Nominating 
Committee conducted elections. Results of the elections concluded in Dr. Marc Salzberg 
being elected to serve on the Iron Blosam Board of Directors. 
 
Owners then had the opportunity to hear from Dave Cowley, Snowbird’s Controller of 
Finance, who presented the Treasurer’s Report. He reviewed the Owner’s financial status 
(owners desiring a copy of the Independent Auditor’s Financial Report may contact the 
Iron Blosam Owner Services department to receive a copy). Dave thanked the Iron 
Blosam Management and Board of Directors for maintaining Iron Blosam’s financial 
stability. Jim Maxwell, General Manager of the Iron Blosam Lodge, delivered updates on 
many great improvements and renovations at the lodge; Some of the lodge highlights 
included, an extensive spa renovation, oven ranges in all kitchen units were replaced, new 
curtains were installed in the north side units and the south side efficiency units. Chairs in 
bedroom units and the upstairs of loft units were replaced. Jim then concluded by 
honoring and presenting an Iron Blosam award to retiring Board Member Don Betenson. 
He thanked Don for his time and talents serving on the Board of Directors.  

The meeting was then turned over to the Megan Zurkan, Iron Blosam Board President; 
she gave the President’s report. She thanked the Board and Management for their time 
and hard work invested in keeping the Iron Blosam running smoothly. She also thanked 
Owners for their loyalty and support for the Association. Megan thanked Owners their 
participation and reminded them that the Board appreciates the opportunity to hear from 
them. Once again, the meeting was a successful event. 


